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AUGUST 13/14, 2022 

T  E   
S�ãçÙ��ù, Aç¦çÝã 13 

10:00 am Zumba 

5:00 pm Outdoor Worship w/Communion  

SçÄ��ù, Aç¦çÝã 14 

8:15 am Worship w/Communion 

9:30 am Outdoor Worship w/Communion 

YouTube Worship Service Recorded  

Tç�Ý��ù, Aç¦çÝã 16 

5:00 pm Trinity Wheelmen 

5:45 pm Zumba 

7:00 pm Council Meeting 

T«çÙÝ��ù, Aç¦çÝã 18 

5:45 pm Zumba 

S�ãçÙ��ù, Aç¦çÝã 20 

8:00 am Outdoor Work Day 

10:00 am Zumba 

5:00 pm Outdoor Worship w/Communion 

SçÄ��ù, Aç¦çÝã 21 

8:15 am Worship w/Communion 

9:30 am Outdoor Worship w/Communion 

YouTube Worship Service Recorded  

4:00 pm Deeper Waters Picnic 

P  L            
 

TLC D  
Jerry Wion, Carol Bernlohr, Dee Kiel,  Linda Leslie 

TLC F  
Rita Shetler, Lynne, Jessica, Amber, the Ukrainian People, Nancy Dana, Alice 
Raynar, Jenny, Peggy, Dani, Carol, John,  Sandy, Patricia Herald 

Readings  

Jeremiah 23:23‐29 

Psalm 82 

Hebrews 11:29‐‐12:2 

Luke 12:49‐56 

ALTAR FLOWERS 

We have been in contact with Woodring’s Floral Garden.  Since they closed their State College locaƟon 

and consolidated operaƟons in Bellefonte, we were advised that to fill the altar vases and deliver them, 

it would now cost $60.00 for the pair of vases.  No one is signed up to provide flowers for the month of  

September so the silk flowers will remain in the vases.  If you check the flower chart, and had signed up, and  

due to the cost or other reasons, no longer want to sponsor flowers, please cross your name off.   

We have checked with other florists and Woodring’s sƟll offers the best deal on the 2 vases of flowers. 

Saturday, August 13th at the 5:00 pm Service  

we will be celebraƟng with 2 families  

Hazel Elenor Jones born May 8, 2022 

daughter of Julianna & Andrew Jones and sister of Frederick 

And 

Angelo Rory Kendall 

son of Angela & Reuben Kendall and brother of Elowen 

Both will be bapƟzed at the outside service. 

 



Saturday, August 20th ‐ 8:00 AM  

Another Outdoor Work Day is being planned. 

Some of the items on the agenda are: 

Removal of the Hedgerow along Atherton Street, 

weeding the back flower beds, 

filling in the low lying areas of the 

lawn that hold water 

and any other items that are idenƟfied 

prior to the 20th. 

 Contact person is Bob Coyle: bcoyle63@gmail.com   

Trisha Hunt is the new ChrisƟan EducaƟon Chair and would  

like to get Sunday School back up and running this October. 

Anyone interested in reinvigoraƟng Sunday School please 

reach out to her by email at: synergie17@gmail.com  

 

Allison Wolff & MaƩ Gustafson welcomed  

Emilia Dorothy Gustafson 

a baby girl on July 27th at 8:16 am. 

She was 20 inches long and weighted 7 lbs. 3 ozs. 

Momma and baby are doing fine and big 

sister, Scoƫ, is being a big help.  



From the Pastor’s Desk 

DEEPER WATERS 

We are in the organizing stage for Deeper Waters.  We will be having  

a kick‐off picnic on Sunday, August 21st at 4:00 pm here at the church. An email  

has been sent out to those we know who have a child or children in 

6th, 7th or 8th grade. 

If you have a student who is in grades 6, 7, or 8, and have not received  

an email from me, please let me know.  Email me at: TLCRevRon@gmail.com  

We currently are deciding when to start the classes and also  

the Ɵme to start them. 

There will be more informaƟon coming on that. 



There are 2 things I would ask you to consider: 

1. Donate to Melissa’s Stampede and help us find a cure for M.S.  The link is: 

      hƩps://mssociety.donordrive.com/index.cfm?fuseacƟon=donate.team&teamID=27623 

2.  If you know Melissa and Brandy or if you know anyone dealing with MulƟple Sclerosis, 
please listen to a podcast from a series called Thriving over Surviving called Living Life in 
GraƟtude with Melissa and Brandy.  The podcast originator, Edie Sohigian also lives with M.S. 
and offers her upliŌing inspiraƟon to others. The link to the series on Apple devices:   
hƩps://podcasts.apple.com/us/podcast/thriving‐over‐surviving‐mulƟple‐sclerosis/
id1576140482?i=1000570696399 

MELISSA’S STAMPEDE TEAM 
Besides coordinating Toys for Tots for the past 35 years,  Donna and I have had a 
second major fundraiser since one of our twin daughters was diagnosed with M.S. 
almost 12 years ago.  Some of you may remember Melissa and Brandy as they grew 
up in State College, attended Trinity and taught Sunday School, and graduated from 
State High in 1999.  Because of state budget issues, Melissa started her education 
career in Orange County, FL.  Since 2003, she has taught every grade level but 8th, 
has been an assistant and/or acting principal at all levels, and for the past two years 
has been principal of Camelot Elementary.  Fortunately, she has responded to  
medications and has led a team called Melissa’s Stampede raising over $100,000 for 
M.S. research over the past 11 years.  This effort was centered around riding our  
bicycles (Melissa and myself included each year) 50 miles on a Saturday and 50 
more the following day.  This October will be our second year of riding from  
Marineland, FL to Daytona - “only” a distance of 38 miles instead of the 50’s we did 
for the first 10 years. 

Otherwise you can find the series of broadcasts at:  thrivingoversurvivingpodcast.com 

QuesƟons: Contact Donna or Gene Weller at elweller@aol.com or dw0220@aol.com  


